
Bicycle Safety Event 

 

                                                      

 

The Cedar Grove Police Department will be hosting a Bicycle Safety Event for local 

children in Kindergarten thru 8th Grade.  Biking is fun, healthy, and a great way to get 

around and be independent. As summer is quickly approaching, children of all ages will be 

out and about enjoying the nice weather and activities that go along with being off from 

school.  Anticipating more children taking to the road on bicycles, the Cedar Grove Police 

Department would like to make sure everyone is prepared for a safe riding experience.   
 

 Cedar Grove Police Officers will be on hand to inspect the children’s bicycles to 

make sure they are safe to ride for the upcoming summer.   

 The Officers will record the bicycle in a registration log. 

 Also, the Officers will be checking bicycle helmets for a proper fit. 

 We will provide a limited amount of bicycle helmets free of charge to children who 

need them.   

 In addition there will be a road course set up to have the children ride through and 

learn hands on some of the basic rules of the road for bicyclists.   

 
Where: Cedar Grove High School 

160 Rugby Road 

Main Parking Lot 

When: Saturday June 29, 2013 

           9:00 am to 12:00 pm 

 

If you need any additional information please feel free to contact Sgt. Pumphrey or 

Off. Zajack at the Cedar Grove Police Department (973) 239-4100 and we look forward to 

seeing you at the event. 


